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Fall Clean Up 

 

It’s time for Fall Clean Up. Each owner/occupant should make sure to clean up all leaves and 

debris before snow fall hits. This should include the gutters in front of your unit. If you do not 

wish to do this you can call Kaitlyn to hire Maint to do your fall clean up at 801-773-1777.  

 

Brush/Tree Trimming 

 

Many Bushes and Trees in the Association are in need of trimming. Please make sure that all 

bushes and trees are trimmed back so that they are not hanging in the street, over another units 

property or simply trimmed to look neat and clean again.  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Request or Concerns 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Kaitlyn Linford with Golden Spike 

Realty or a Board Member. Request are preferred to be in writing and can be done via email 

to kaitlyn.goldenspike@gmail.com or sent via usps to PO Box 238, Roy UT 84067. You can 

also call at 801-773-1777.  

Snow Removal 

 

Snow fall will be here before we know it. Please be sure that street parking is not taking place 

over night or during after a snow storm so that all roadways may be properly cleaned by the 

trucks. As a reminder Owner/Occupants are responsible to plow their own driveways and 

sidewalks in front of their unit. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


